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COUNTY OF MILWAUKEE

Interoffice Communication

DATE:

March 28, 2013

TO:

Marina Dimitrijevic, Chairperson, County Board of Supervisors



Michael Mayo, Sr., Chairperson, Transportation, Public Works and Transit Committee

FROM:

Brian Dranzik, Director, Department of Transportation 

SUBJECT:

FEDERAL BUDGET SEQUESTRATION AND CERTAIN FAA ACTIONS



AFFECTING TIMMERMAN AND GENERAL MITCHELL INTERNATIONAL AIRPORTS 

POLICY

Informational only.
BACKGROUND
The Committee Chairperson requested an update on the Federal Contract Tower closures.

Pursuant to Wisconsin Statutes Section 19.85 (1)(g), the Committee may adjourn into closed session for the purpose of discussing the following matter(s). At the conclusion of the closed session, the Committee may reconvene in open session to take whatever actions it may deem necessary. 
The Federal Budget sequester has resulted in the Federal Aviation Administration announcing the closure of 149 Federal contract towers across the Country, including Milwaukee-Timmerman, Waukesha-Crites, LaCrosse, Central Wisconsin-Mosinee, Eau Claire, Janesville, Oshkosh, and Kenosha.  The Milwaukee-Timmerman tower is scheduled to be closed April 27, 2013.

The Airport Director and the Principal Assistant Corporation Counsel will brief the Committee on the Federal Budget sequestration and certain FAA actions affecting Timmerman and General Mitchell International Airports.
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C. Barry Bateman, Airport Director
Approved by:

_________________________________
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Brian Dranzik, Director 
 

C. Barry Bateman

Department of Transportation


Airport Director

Timothy R. Karaskiewicz
Principal Assistant Corporation Counsel
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